
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 12:22:07 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 9:46 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Stefan Kohut

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Ontario hydro rates are the highest in Canada. The direction of prices in this proposal are wrong. Lower them. Do
not increase them. This is making living in Ontario very difficult. Quebec may see an Anglo surge.

-- Attachment --




